
 
 
 

HBT Announces Appointment of Board Chair 
 
November 22, 2022 - Healthcare Benefit Trust (HBT) announces that Mal Griffin has been 
appointed Chair of the HBT Board of Trustees. He was appointed as a Trustee of the HBT Board 
on August 23, 2018. Mal is currently Vice President, Digital Health, Interior Health, and is 
responsible for digital health strategic investments, operations and risk management; clinical 
and business analytics; information management services; information technology services; 
health technology services; and health authority wide implementation of advanced clinical 
information technology solutions. Previously, he was Interior Health’s Vice President, Human 
Resources. Mal has more than 30 years of health-care experience, holds an Executive MBA 
from the University of Fredericton, and a Bachelor of Business Administration degree from 
Simon Fraser University. In 2009, Mal was named one of Computer World's Premier 100 IT 
Leaders 
 
HBT is a provider and administrator of health benefits for over 265,000 beneficiaries within 
the healthcare, community and social services sectors, and other public sector organizations 
within British Columbia. HBT administered claims payments in excess of $675 million during 
2021. HBT contracts with PBC and Canada Life as their claims adjudicators for Extended 
Health/Dental and Disability benefit claims. HBT is a not for profit Employee Life and Health 
Trust and offers the most cost-effective self-insurance option available to deliver group health 
and welfare benefits in support of the public sector in British Columbia.    
 
HBT Contact: 
Cindy Pappin, 
Director, Client Service & Stakeholder Relations 
Healthcare Benefit Trust 
Tel. 604.317.2171 
Email cindy.pappin@hbt.ca 
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